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Shahid Ali

From: SIDDIQUI, Kashif Islam <siddiquik@who.int>

Sent: Monday, August 19, 2019 11:58 PM

To: Shahid Ali

Cc: ABBAS, Waseem; ADEM, Abdinasir; MAZVIDZA, Simbarashe; KAMRAN, Waheed; Nazir 

AHMAD

Subject: Complaint by Community Elders against the hiring of UCPO for UC Milward B.

Dear Shahid Sb 
 
AOA 
 
As discussed with you on phone today, Akakhel community elders from Bara submitted a written complaint to 
DC Khyber against UCPO Muhammad Hussain hired in May 2019 for UC Milward B who claimed him to be a 
non-local from Milward. They insisted for the removal of the UCPO or they will go for the boycott for the 
forthcoming SNID August 2019.  
 
Additional DC Khyber on behalf of DC Khyber inquired us on phone about this matter and asked us for the 
NIC and other documents to confirm the permanent address of the UCPO. In a formal meeting with the ADC, 
the UCPO was introduced with him and his NIC and domicile certificate were also shared which clearly proved 
that the UCPO was local of Bara Khyber. The process of hiring of UCPOs by CTC and the related standard 
process were also explained. 
 
The ADC showed his satisfaction at the documents and reassured that he will convince the Akakhel 
community to cooperate and not to link the SNID with the hiring of UCPO. 
 
At the moment the issue seems to be temporarily resolved but keeping in view the tribal dynamics, I suggest 
you to be prepared to respond to queries of district administration if this issue is raised again just before or 
during the August SNID starting from August 26. The district administration may write directly to you. 
 
Meanwhile, I would further request you to double confirm the locality of Mr. Muhammad Hussain for UC 
Milward B and take necessary measures if required. 
 
 
Please let me know if there are any queries. 
 
 
Thanks and Best Regards.      
 
Dr. Kashif Islam 
Area Coordinator Khyber 
Contact No: +92 317 8117702 
 


